
March 9, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Executive Producer, 
 
On behalf of all the citizens of British Columbia that have taken the time out of their lives 
to participate in creating awareness with regard to the World Health Organization’s 
Pandemic Preparedness Treaty, and who stood outside the station today, we are 
requesting that the trusted CTV News network will take into consideration that there are 
many Canadians that are uninformed in regard to this international law and what this 
legally binding act really means to the liberty and sovereignty of Canadians if this treaty 
is enacted. 
 
Withholding this critical information from citizens is criminal as at this point, we are only 
three months away from potentially forfeiting our governance to a non-elected 
organization without any media transparency. 
 
Canadians are watching, and there is no denying that it is your responsibility to report 
the facts to inform Canadians about national threats that have the potential to alter this 
country forever. 
 
We need our mainstream media to do a deep dive into what is really going on and for 
your journalists to share this information with the public at large. 
 
Regards, 
 
(please see attached list) 
 


